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Public hearing to consider the report of the Administrative Law Judge concerning all licenses held by
Mazatlan, LLC d/b/a Mazatlan for the premises located at 567 Stryker Avenue in Saint Paul.

See attached Findings of Fact, Conclusions and Recommendations submitted by Administrative Law Judge on
December 17, 2010.

The Department of Safety and Inspections recommends that the Council impose a $1,000.00 matrix penatly
for a second violation of license conditions as per the recommendation of the Adminstrative Law Judge.
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